
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  November 25, 2013 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Public Hearing of December 3, 2013, located at City Hall 

Council Chambers, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
4:00 p.m. Discussion of proposed text amendment regarding changes to the Restaurant “R” 

Classification, addition of Stadium license and proposed Entertainment Venue 
classification. 

 
The proposed text amendment will be available after 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 27, 
2103.  Please type this web address into your browser: 
http://www.cityblm.org/index.aspx?page=21&parent=4658.   
 
Should further assistance be required contact the City Clerk’s Office at 309-434-2240. 
 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 
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